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Visitors: Calvin Ireland, Terry Seegrist - Water Mater and Eric Boe — IDWR R E C E | V E D

Meeting opened at 1:25pm APR 06 2018
WA
Minutes were read from March 2017. Wergﬁegﬁsgé‘eﬂ'gss

Elections: The board will remain the same, Calvin Ireland, David Ascuena and Mike Landers. Calvin will
remain chairman.

Terry Seegrist to remain as water master.
No budget will be set again this year.

Old Business: The McFarland pond was discussed. Terry will not monitor the pond. Eric Boe will check
with IDWR regarding monitoring the pond levels.

New Business: 2017 was a good water season. 2018 is not turning out to be a very good season,
possible % delivery.

Terry requested and it was agreed that the annual meeting be changed from the first Monday of March
to the first Tuesday at 2pm. This meeting will take place before the Mountain Home Irrigation monthly

meeting.
Meeting closed at 1:35pm.
Water District 61-A meeting March 5, 2018
Visitors: Terry Seegrist, Calvin Ireland, Jack Cox, Bob Norstabon, Bob Horgan, Eric Boe —- IDWR
Meeting opened at 2:00pm
Minutes of 2017 annual meeting were read.

Elections: Members elected to have Terry Seegrist remain as water master. Board members elected are
Bob Norstabon, Bob Horgan and Calvin Ireland to be chairman

Budget: Jack moved that the budget remain the same as 2017. The board members approved.
Oid Business: None
New Business: Pruitt water right was discussed

The board approved to have the annual meeting for 2019 on the first Tuesday of March prior to the
Mountain Home Irrigation District meeting at 2pm.

Meeting closed at 2:20pm



